Sincere thanks to local motoring sport groups!

On Sunday 29 September representatives from several Maryborough sporting car and motorcycle clubs gathered at the
Hospital Museum grounds (so that a respected member who is confined to hospital could attend) to present the
Maryborough Hospital Auxiliary with a donation of $1200, proceeds from a recent community car show.

President of The Hospital Auxiliary Barbara Hovard, on behalf of Auxiliary members, thanked the groups involved for their
generous support. Barbara said the funds will be used for purchase of equipment for various areas of the Hospital.

Anyone interested in joining the Maryborough Hospital Auxiliary please contact Barb Hovard 0434 337 877, or Kim Hanns
WBHHS Volunteer Services Co-ordinator 0741 841 862.

People wishing to join or find out more about the various community car and motorcycle clubs, may contact Julie 0400 690
981, or Michael 0409 575 284.

Pictured are (L-R) Noel Byers (M.A.C.E. SMC Association), Julie Bellert (Independent Riders), Greg Walters (Maryborough Ford Car
Club), Barb Hovard and Beverley Marment (Maryborough Hospital Auxiliary)



